
 

 

 

 

29 July 2024  

 

Work planned for the Shire under Roads to Recovery  

A number of road projects will occur in the Shire under the Roads to Recovery Program 

(20024 – 2025).  The projects were adopted by the Council at its’ July Ordinary meeting.  

 

Four unsealed roads within the Shire will be sealed. The work is being conducted for road 

safety reasons. It will also assist nearby residents experiencing issues associated with 

unsealed roads. The road sealing projects to be completed are:  

 

• Adams Street, Wilcannia  

• Wilson Street, Wilcannia   

• Johnston Street, White Cliffs   

• The Blocks, White Cliffs  

 

In Sunset Strip two road projects will be undertaken for stormwater mitigation purposes. 

Kerb and gutter work will be included to help reduce stormwater issues. The work will be 

carried out at the following locations: 

 

• Lakeview Ave, Sunset Strip - drainage, kerb and road reconstruction.  

• Kingfisher Ave, Sunset Strip - drainage, kerb and road reconstruction. 

 

The Roads to Recovery program is funded by the Australian Government. 

 

Ends 

Council Media Contact: Gabrielle Johnston 0472 787 022 
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